RYDER BUSSIERE
SABATTUS
LD 676

Hello, My name is Ryder Bussiere, of Sabattus Maine, and I'm writing in opposition
to LD676. The former Maine Central Mountain Division is a piece of history. One
which deserves to live on and eventually be used for rail traffic once more. The world
has turned far off the rail industry in recent years, and that is a sad sight. The railroads
were and are the most efficient land travel method ever created. Low emissions to
move tons of people and freight. The Ex. MEC line is a testament to that, and could,
in future, bring industrial traffic back to New England. We used to be an industrial
powerhouse of a nation. The worlds #1. Do not take up those rails. There are already
plenty of trails to walk. And not to mention, keeping the line for the Conway Scenic
will bring more tourists as well. Thank you for your time.



